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I am writing in support of allocating $350,000 of TOT funds toward creation of community design standards for our rural 
communities in El Dorado County to help protect the rural character of those communities. 

Please forward this email to the five County Supervisors. 

I would also like to express frustration and dissatisfaction with the lack of progress in finalizing and adopting design 
standards for the Shingle Springs community. The Shingle Springs Community Alliance (SSCA) described the lack of 
progress in a November 27, 2020 letter to the El Dorado County Planning Services. A December 2, 2020 email reply 
from Tiffany Schmid of Planning Services stated that the SSCA should be hearing from the Deputy Director of Public 
Planning and/or the Acting Planning Manager regarding resumption of the design standards project that has been halted 
for over one Y.ear now. There has been no reply to date. This lack of engagement sends the message that the County 
does not take this issue seriously. I hope that is not the case. 

Please provide the TOT allocation of funds to support creation of design standards for our rural communities. 

Thank you, 

Tim Costello 
Shingle Springs 
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Susan Statti <susanstatti@gmail.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Clerk of the Board, 

Tue, Mar 30, 2021 at 7:45 AM 

I want to voice my strong support for Supervisors Parlin and Turn boo recommendation to the Board to 
direct staff to include a $350,000 allocation of the TOT 2020-2021 fund balance in the recommended 
budget for the purpose of hiring temporary staff or a consultant to exclusively engage with rural 
communities to create design standards and/or community-oriented policies. 

Please forward this email to all five of our county Supervisors. 

Thank you, 

Susan Statti 


